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  Hambro Forest Products of Crescent City, California, has agreed to purchase the Broyhill
particleboard manufacturing facility in Lenoir.   

    The 51 jobs already in place will stay, according to Hambro, while an additional 4 or 5 jobs
will be added to the facility. The plant reopened this week under a new name: Blue Ridge
Panels. The goal is to have the facility working on a 24-hour, seven-day per week work
schedule.   
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